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Dear Prayer Partners, 
 

 
Those in Pivijay Colombia who accepted the 

Lord last night 
 
 

Because of poor telephone service it was not until this morning 
that I was finally able to get through to Rigo in Colombia. 
  
He was excited about the service last night because more than 143 
people came to Christ.  The counseling room was full to 
overflowing.  There are 10 evangelical churches in this large area 
with an average membership of 50.  You can imagine how excited 
the pastors of these 10 churches must be.  They are all anticipating 
an even greater attendance and more decisions at tonight's 
service. 
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This morning Rigo held a seminar for 60 young people of the area.  
  
This afternoon he will travel some distance over almost 
impassable dirt roads to begin another crusade at 4:00 in an area 
that is the center of the Colombian paramilitary.  He then will rush 
back to Pivijay to preach that crusade service tonight at 7:30.  
Tomorrow, Sunday, he will repeat what he is doing today. 
  
Today Rigo's voice sounded much better and he and I are hoping 
that he will be able to travel back to Santa Marta on Monday and 
have two days of much needed rest before he begins the next 
crusade in Rio Hacha. 
  
Rigo and I are grateful that Roy González, a dear brother who lives 
in Panama, has been accompanying him on this trip.  Roy loves 
the Lord and has two masters in music. Rigo said that last night 
Roy had to take over the crusades music service and as a result all 
were greatly blessed. 
  
Please pray for safety and health for Rigo and Roy and pray that 
tonight's service and the services tomorrow will be used mightily 
of the Lord. 
  
Grateful for your upholding Rigo, Roy, and these crusades in your 

prayers. 
  
Yours in Christ, 
  
Charles  
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Charles and Judy Moore  Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2   San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  
mocb@aol.com 
 
Pictures of previous seminars can be found on this web site 
http://www.moorereport.com 


